
 
 

 

 

June 20, 2012 

 
By RESS and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:     London Hydro Application under Section 86 (1) (b) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 
1998 

 

Please find the enclosed London Hydro’s Application, under Section 86 (1) (b) of the Ontario 

Energy Act, 1998, and as to sale of London Hydro distribution assets to Loblaw Inc. 

An electronic version of this Application has been sent via e-mail. Two paper copies of the 

Application will be delivered via courier to the Board, to the attention of the Board Secretary. 

If you have any questions or concerns with the Application, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at (519) 661-5800 Ext. 5750. 

(Original signed by) 
 
 
__________________ 
Mike Chase, CMA, MBA 
Director of Finance and Regulatory 
Fax (519) 661-2596 
chasem@londonhydro.com  
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